
Term Six Week 2 

This week we have been sharing the story of The Tiger Who Came to Tea.  

We have been counting tigers, using our pinchy fingers to draw circles on the Tiger’s sandwich and talking about how 

we feel during our Circle Time sessions. 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 



            

  

                                              



                          

Next week we are going to be reading the story of Owl Babies 

 


